
Halloween Discos! 
Thanks to our amazing PTA who organized a spooktastic night of 
discos! Our pupils had a great time with some frightfully good 
costumes. 
 
Clubs 
Term 2 extra-curricular clubs are bookable today from 4pm via the 
Arbor app! We would love for every child to do at least one club. 
 
Parents Evening  
Thank you to everyone who attended, it was lovely to see you! For 
those of you who weren’t able to attend please get in touch to make 
a telephone appointment. 
 
Parent Classroom Visits 
Thank you to everyone who came along to their child’s lessons last 
month! We will be offering this again soon! 
 
Playtime Offer 
We have further increased our playtime offer for pupils with 
numerous adults now leading a range of activities such as chess, 
colouring, ball games and badminton! 
 
Careers Fair 
We are planning our first ever Careers Fair on Friday 8th December 
(pm). Thank you for those of you who have offered their support. We 
will be contacting you next week. We still require more help with this 
so if you have an interesting job that our pupils could learn about 
please get in touch! 
 
Term-time holiday requests 
Please note that national school attendance guidance states that 
leave is “unlikely to be granted” for holidays in school term time. 
 
SEND Coffee Mornings 
These will take place on the first Friday of the month in our new 
community room. Thanks to those who have attended already! 
 
Uniform / Coats 
Please be reminded that pupils should be in their winter uniform with 
a school coat every day. 
 
With my very best wishes, 

 

Andrew Cook 
Headteacher 
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Key dates for your diary 

Book Fair - Wed 8th November – Tuesday 13th 
November after school in the upper hall. 
 
Careers Fair – 8th December 
 
End of term - Wed 20th December 

Numerous trips to be confirmed! 

 
School Twitter Page @HorncastlePrim 
Please follow us on Twitter! We will be 
adding daily updates to show what our 
children have been up to in school! We have 
included some recent tweets below… 

 

 

Reading 

Please encourage your child to read at least 

5 times per week. 

 


